
 

 Ravens Academy Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Ravens Academy was very busy this Friday celebrating The Queen's 

Jubilee! This day was a fantastic opportunity for children to dress in 

clothes from different decades and learn about British history during the 

reign of HRH Queen Elizabeth 2nd. We topped the whole day off with a 

picnic on the field, some games and dancing. The staff and children looked 

amazing! 

Have a great half term. 

Mrs Valerie Rose 

Principal  

  

Free School Meal Vouchers – May Half Term 

Essex County Council are providing a provision for those entitled to free 

school meals for the May half term. The total amount is £15 per child, you 

will receive a text/email from the provider Wonde on 27th May. Please 

follow the instructions on your communication to access your voucher.   

 

Breakfast Club 

This is a reminder that breakfast club does not start until 8:00am. Please 

do not arrive early as we are unable to let the children in any earlier.  

 

 

 



ONLINE SAFETY 

Please make sure you are monitoring what your children are watching and 

playing on the internet at home. Age restrictions on games and videos are put 

in place to protect children and keep them safe. Please check you have all the 

safe search locks on your children’s devices to protect them from harmful 

sites. 

LATE ITEMS 

Please remember to bring all of your children’s items for school in with them 

in the morning as we are unable to take any items that parents bring in late 

for example lunch boxes, drink bottles etc to your children.  

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

School uniform and book bags are available to purchase online at: 

www.theschooluniformspecialists.com  Code is RAV501 

 

Menu week commencing 6th June Week 2. There is a new 

menu after half term so please take a look on the website.  

 

Holiday Dates 2021-2022 

NON PUPIL DAYS                                                       

Friday 1st July 2022 

MAY HALF TERM 

Pupils finish: Friday 27th May at 3pm 

Pupils return: Mon 6th June 

SUMMER HOLS 

Pupils finish Thurs 21st July 

 

 

http://www.theschooluniformspecialists.com/


 

 

 

 



 

 


